
PTM ON 8th JUNE 2024 

The Nursery, LKG, UKG, Primary (I-V), and Higher Secondary (XI) PTM was held on 8th 
June 2024 at the primary school auditorium. Our Nursery teachers briefed the parents 
about the do’s and don’ts with the help of a PPT. The most important points included 
punctuality, ensuring children bring healthy snacks and lunch, and the writing 
assignments for LKG and UKG students.  

The Primary Section conducted a PTM for classes I to V, where teachers presented a 
detailed PPT on the new system that will be followed in teaching and evaluation. This 
included an overview of the curriculum, assessment methods, and strategies to support 
student learning at home. 

For the Higher Secondary (XI) section, important points were discussed, such as the 
significance of wearing the proper uniform, adhering to the school's dress code, and 
maintaining appropriate hairstyles. Additionally, the benefits of students coming to 
school by cycle were highlighted, promoting physical fitness and environmental 
awareness. The session also covered academic expectations, extracurricular 
opportunities, and support systems available for students. 

Parents were very happy to receive so much comprehensive information, which helped 
them understand the school’s policies and their children’s educational journey better. 
The principal addressed the queries of the parents, providing clarity on various 
concerns and emphasizing the collaborative effort between the school and parents to 
ensure the students’ success. 


